
 

      Mail on Friday 
Redhill Primary Academy and Nursery  

    Email us at:  parentcontact@redhillprimary.co.uk 

4th November 2022 

Telford and Wrekin Cost of Living Support 

We have been informed that Telford and Wrekin have developed some cost of living web-pages to provide 

practical information and advice to support local residents and businesses.   

Details can be found via the following link:  www.telford.gov.uk/costofliving  

Telford and Wrekin are also able to support families in need through a breakfast box scheme that they fund 

and Telford Crisis Support provide on their behalf.  TCS also provide emergency food parcels, winter coats 

and shoes and baby/toddler items.   

Details can be found via the following link: 

Apply for food support – Telford Crisis Support 

Please ensure that if your child is entitled to free school meals that you apply via the Telford and Wrekin 

website.  If you have any problems with this, please contact the school office who will be happy to help. 

School Closure and Bad Weather Procedures 

As we move into the winter months, we would like to clarify our procedures. 

If there is no indication on the school website, school app/portal or council website that we are closed, then 

the school will be open.   

We do not announce that we are open, we only announce when we are closed. 

In the event of bad weather and the school having to be closed, parents/carers are asked to check our 

website at redhill.ttsonline.net, the parent app/portal or the Telford and Wrekin school closures website at  

www.telford.gov.uk — school closures. 

Thank you. 

Individual Photographs 

The school photographers will be visiting us on  

Thursday 10th November 

to take individual school photographs. 

If you do not want your child to be photographed, please ensure that the office is aware. 

We are only able to take sibling photographs of Redhill nursery and school children. 

We cannot include younger siblings who do not attend our school.  Thank you. 
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Children in Need 

On Friday 18th November, we are fundraising for Children in Need.   

We are asking the children to come to school on this day in mufti (non-uniform) in exchange for £1.   

Please wear something spotty, if possible. 

The payment option is open on ParentPay for donations. 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 


